Newsletter



Office of
Family Ministry
& Respect Life
and
Office of
Catechesis
& Youth

Catechesis of the Good Shepherd

There will be two new Catechesis of the Good Shepherd level 1 courses in the Bismarck Diocese to begin the summer of 2022. Dates and locations include **July 25-30** (part 2 in summer of 2023) at Corpus Christi in Bismarck and **August 8-13** (part 2 in summer of 2023) at St. Vincent de Paul in Mott. Registration for both courses will open **Thursday, March 10** at **9 a.m. CT.** To register for one of the courses, please visit here **here**.

Steubenville St. Paul, July 2022

The Diocese of Bismarck is set to host our annual trip to the St. Paul Steubenville Conference this summer. The Steubenville Conferences are hosted by Franciscan University and provide youth the opportunity to encounter Christ in a powerful way through testimonies, talks, fellowship, the sacraments and adoration. This year's Steubenville Conference will be in St. Paul, Minn. from **July 29-31**. If you are interested in attending or serving as a chaperone (21+), registrations open **Thursday, March 17 at 9 a.m. CT**.

Fundraising is a great way to open the opportunity for more youth to participate in the conference. If you desire to fundraise for your parish's youth and you need assistance, please reach out to Neil Albaña at the Diocese at nalbana@bismarckdiocese.com.

Cor Christi

The dates for **Cor Christi** this summer are **July 11-15** for week 1 and **July 18-22** for week 2. Please contact Nick Emmel at nicholasemmel@gmail.com or (612) 275-2928 with any questions.

Schedule a visit!

If you are interested in scheduling a time to visit and talk about resources available to you, how things have been going for you, and how the Office of Catechesis and Youth may best assist you, click here to schedule a meeting. The hope is to provide you the resources and support you need to thrive where God has planted you.

Blessed Lent to you! May you be drawn ever deeper into the life of Christ and His Sacred Heart. Know of our prayers for you and your loved ones during this beautiful season.

Amanda Jensen

Family Ministry and Respect Life Director ajensen@bismarckdiocese.com 701-204-7205

Chris Kraft

Catechesis and Youth Director 701-204-7208 • ckraft@bismarckdiocese.com

Neil Albaña

Catechesis and Youth Associate 701-204-7206 • nalbana@bismarckdiocese.com

March 2022